
December 18, 1979

Mr. Gerald Levin
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, N.Y. 13501

Dear Gerry,

I would like to personally thank you for the great job

you did for the ONEONTA GROCERY COMPANY in regards to our

fire loss last August. It was certainly my good fortune

when your Bob Sullivan came in my office and explained

what your firm could do for us.

The result was far greater than I had expected. In

that regard, my accountant would appreciate it if you

would send the breakdown (plus any other pertinent infor-

mation) on your letterhead for his files.

Please stop in when you are down this way. Have a

Nice holiday season.

Yours truly,

William E. Lewis, Pres.


